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ApprovedBoard Of Supervisors7/22/2008 1 Pass

Sheriff's Department recommending the Board receive and file the 2006-2007 Peace Officer
Standards and Training Program (Penal Code Section 13522) audit completed by the State
Controller's Office.
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Approve.

FUNDING:  State POST Funding.

BUDGET SUMMARY:

Total Estimated Cost $2,425

     Funding

          Budgeted $

          New Funding $

          Savings $

          Other $

     Total Funding Available $

Change To Net County Cost $2,425

Fiscal Impact/Change to Net County Cost:  Unallowable costs of $2,425 will be reduced from
future payments made to the Sheriff's Office by the State for POST reimbursement claims.

Background: The State Controller's Office audited the training reimbursement requests submitted by
the Sheriff's Office pertaining to the POST for the period of July 1, 2006, through June 30, 2007.
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Reason for Recommendation:  The Sheriff's Office claimed and was reimbursed $137,292 during
the audit period.  The audit disclosed that $134,867 was allowable and $2,425 was unallowable.  The
unallowable costs resulted because subsistence and travel costs that were claimed were not
incurred.

Action to be taken following Board approval:  The Board will receive and file the audit report.

Contact:  Mary Pierce X5691
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